
Weekly NoticesSunday Worship

9th July 2023
10.45am AAW Service led by Tabz
6.30pm Circuit Service
 
16th July - 10.45am Communion Service led by Rev Patrick Evans
      - 6.30pm Fellowship Time led by Derek Taberner

Mission Statement
Liverpool Road Methodist Church exists to proclaim the Lord Jesus 
Christ, through whom the people of Birkdale and beyond can come to know 
God and grow in his love.

Liverpool Road
Methodist Church

Minister: Rev Patrick Evans
Tel: 07813 211501
Email: patrick.evans@
methodist.org.uk
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The next Birkdale Churches Prayers 
will be held on zoom on Monday 
10th January at 10am.

Facets
Registration for the next Facets 

sessions will take place on January 

4th 2022 from  10.00-11.30am.

Church Council
Our church council meeting will 
be held on Zoom on 27th at 
7.30pm.

https://zoom.us/j/94226229341?p
wd=Z2h3SkhOR3ozMXdCQzlXUU
1IV3lUZz09

Meeting ID: 942 2622 
9341Passcode: 587356

Dial by your location0203 481 
5237, 0203 481 5240, 0203 901 
7895

Agenda and papers from Andy 
Trimble (g.andyt@icloud.com).

Facets
First meeting 8th Feb

Last meeting 5th April

Raising Praise
The next Raising Praise will be 

this Sunday March 27th, 6.00pm 

at Leyland Road. All welcome!

Bereavement Journey
There are still places available on 

this course which begins on  

Thursday 24th February. If last 

minute, you or a friend/neighbour 

feels it may be beneficial please 

turn up at 1.40pm on the first 

session. It takes place in the rear 

lounge at Cornerstone Methodist 

Church. Parking is available.

As of this Sunday, 20th February 

2022, the recommendations that 

were in place following Liverpool 

Road Methodist Church’s Covid-

19 risk assessment will no longer 

apply.  Hand sanitiser will remain 

available but any other 

measures will be at the 

discretion of those attending the 

buildings for worship or 

fellowship.

Church Stewards

Projection during 
services
In order to share the load, we are 
looking for a few more volunteers 
to operate the laptop and 
projector during the services. 
Training is available on the 
programme to do this, 
EasyWorship, or you may prefer to 
use PowerPoint. Responsibilities 
include transferring the order of 
service to the computer in the 
days before the service and 
projecting during the service. If 
you are interested on being on a 
rota for this, please have a chat 
with Church Steward Craig in the 
first instance.

Guild
The next Guild meeting will be on 

Tuesday 9th May at 7.30pm in the 

New Room. AGM.

Bible Study
Mondays 7pm in the New Room.

The Easter Link
The Easter Link 2022 is now in the 

church website 

birkdalemethodist.org.uk  

Some hard copies are available 

and also some for Pastoral Visitors 

to take for those 

members/adherents without 

computer facility. These are in The 

Church Vestibule.

 

Jim Lloyd

.

Iona
Thursdays 9.15am. All welcome.

Guild
 Tuesday 13th December in the 

New Room at 7.30pm. Devotional - 

Christmas Praise.

Birkdale Prayer 
Meeting

The next Birkdale Churches Prayers 
will be held at the Station Masters 
House, Birkdale Village, 10am on 

Monday 15th May

Cameo
Our next meeting is on Wednesday 

April 19th.

A visit to The Swan for lunch 12pm 

for 12.30pm

All ladies welcome.

Door Temporarily 
Closed

Due to essential maintenance to 

the North Tower on the church 

being identified, access to one of 

the front entrance doors and part 

of the vestibule will be restricted 

temporarily.  Please enter the 

church by the front door nearer 

Sandon Road, or the rear 

entrances as usual. 

Thank you. Leadership Team

General Church Meeting
Our annual General Church Meeting will follow the morning service on 

Sunday 16th July.  We will have a faith lunch after church followed by the 
meeting starting at 1pm. 

Showtime
Octave Choir & Guests

Saturday 24th June 2023

7.30pm at Ainsdale Methodist Church

Tickets £5 available from Sue Tel 01704 576482/ Mob: 07798 707231

Refreshments available

Russell Road Clothes Bank
2nd Monday of the month 1pm-2.30pm.

In need of girls summer dresses and tops aged 4-7yrs and summer 

clothing for boys aged 4-7yrs. If you can help to supply please contact 

Keith Chambers on 07933 641771. 

Digging Deeper
First Wednesday of the month 10.30am Leyland Road Church Lounge

Next session

July 5th - Arguments for and against ‘Same Sex’ Marriage in Church. 

Speaker Rev Marie-Anne Kent.

Lectionary Readings 2nd July 2023
Jeremiah 28.5-9; Psalm 89.1-4,15-18; Romans 6.12-23; Matthew 10.40-42

 

Prayer
Servant Lord, grant us both the opportunity and the will to serve you day by 

day. May all that we do and how we bear each other’s burdens be our offering 

of love and service to the glory of your name. Amen.

One Church
30th July 6pm at Leyland Road Methodist Church

Join us to celebrate the community of Christians across Southport, and to hear 

what God is doing in these days. Let’s worship, pray, listen together as we 

witness to the unity Jesus called for in John 17:21. Southport Area Schools 

Worker Trust has a Vision of Hope for the coming year, as does HOPE Together.

https://zoom.us/j/94226229341?pwd=Z2h3SkhOR3ozMXdCQzlXUU1IV3lUZz09
https://zoom.us/j/94226229341?pwd=Z2h3SkhOR3ozMXdCQzlXUU1IV3lUZz09
https://zoom.us/j/94226229341?pwd=Z2h3SkhOR3ozMXdCQzlXUU1IV3lUZz09
http://birkdalemethodist.org/
http://birkdalemethodist.org/
http://birkdalemethodist.org/
http://birkdalemethodist.org/
http://birkdalemethodist.org/


Birkdale Library 
Hub 

Opening times:
Mon - 1pm-4pm

Wed - 10am-1pm

Fri - 10am-1pm

Bible Course
To those who have signed up for 
the Bible course this has now been 
postponed by 2 weeks at Ainsdale 
this will start on Monday 24th 
January and at Liverpool Road on 
Wednesday 26th January. Both at 
2.15pm. There are still places 
available please contact Sally on 
07743 660155 or Ken on 01704 
567576.

Lent 2022
Ecumenical Discussion Group

Getting Behind the Mask!
Thursdays 7-8pm 

Leyland Road Methodist 

Church Lounge

10 March – If we say we believe in life after death, how  does 

that affect life before death?

17 March – What are the implications for ‘faith’ in the light of 

the current pandemic?

24 March – How seriously should we take a literal 

interpretation of the Bible?

31 March – Can evangelical theology become a straightjacket?

 7 April – How does the development of current liturgical  and 

religious practice conform to what we know of the teaching 

and life of the Carpenter of Nazareth?

All Welcome!

Ecumenical Prayer 
Meeting
 7.30am Tuesdays in February at 

Canning Road Church. Bring your 

own drink.

Games M
usic

Live Streamed 
Service

Relaxation

Crafts
Planting

Lunch
ConversationFree Admission

Compassion Acts are running a holiday club for 2 weeks at the start of 
the school break and are looking for volunteers to help this run 

smoothly.
The club will be based at Christ the King School 

Week 1 is Monday 25th to Friday 29th July
Week 2 is Monday 1st August to Friday 5th August 

Please contact by email office@compassionacts.co.uk if you are 
interested and available for any of these dates . Part day volunteering 

will also be well received . 
These are vulnerable children who value quality time with adults . 

Ecumenical Prayer 
Meeting 

If you’re an early riser or can cope 
with an early start and afternoon 
nap ( I recommend it ! ) join us for 
prayer in the New Room from 7-30 
to 8-30 am each Tuesday in July . 

Our brother Colin is very much part 
of this group and our prayers for 

continued recovery go out to him , 
Eileen and the family.

Talk
Cliff Hill has been asked by 

Southport Local History Society to 

give a talk on Primitive Methodism.  

It's on Wednesday 3rd August at 

7.30pm in the Cornerstone Lounge. 

All welcome.

Food Pantry
Thank you so much for your continuing support to supply goods for the 

food pantry.

In short supply at the moment are: toilet rolls, shower gels, soap and 

shampoo.

Birkdale Prayer Meeting
There will be no meeting in August. Details of Septembers meeting will be in 

the August notices.

Flowers
Our flowers this week have been kindly donated by Julie Holland in 

memory of Barbara & Neville Kinsman.

Safeguarding 
Training

Foundation – Friday 17th February 

at 12pm at PPW (This course will be 

around 2.5/3 hours long)

Advanced – Friday 3rd March at 

9.30am at Leyland Road (This 

course will last until 2.5/3 with a 

half an hour/hour lunch break)

To book into the Foundation 

training please book in with Jack 

Watson, CSO at the email or phone 

number below 

Safeguarding@southportmethodist

.org.uk or 07444 101130

To book into the Advanced training 

please book in with Gillian Downey, 

who is the district administrator, 

her contact details are below 

admin@liverpoolmethodist.org.uk

Tea/Coffee
Tea/coffee will be served in the 

schoolrooms after Sunday 

morning worship.

Raising Praise
The next Raising Praise will be this 

Sunday February 26th, 6.00pm at 

Leyland Road. All welcome!

The next Birkdale Churches Prayer 

meeting will be held on Monday 3rd July 

at the station masters house in Birkdale 

Village starting at 10am.

Russell Road 
Clothes Bank

In need of children’s coat hangers 

and nappies. If you can help to 

supply please contact Keith 

Chambers on 07933 641771. 

Church Notices
If you have any items you want including in the notices please let Lucy Lloyd 

know on 01704 536648 or lucy@southportmethodist.org.uk. 

Facets
Coffee Morning Tuesday 8th August 10am-11.30am.

Everyone Welcome.

Ecumenical Prayer Meeting
 7.30am Tuesdays in July at Leyland Road Methodist Church. 

District MWIB Summer Gathering
Friday 18th August at West Kirby Methodist Church, Wirral. The event begins 

with coffee/tea at 11.30 am and will finish at 3pm.

Take your own packed lunch, but all drinks will be provided free!

The Rev'd Dr Christine Jones (a former minister in the District, prominent 

member of the Iona Community and a guest at King Charles' coronation) has 

eagerly accepted our invitation to speak to us. No-one needs to pre-book. 

There is room for everyone who comes and EVERYONE will be made 

welcome.
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Dear Friends

Some general updates and housekeeping issues for you this week.

General Church Meeting - This will be held on Sunday 22nd May following the 

morning service/coffee.  We will aim to commence at 12.30pm in the Hall.  This 

meeting is open to everyone within the life of the Church, with Church members 

having voting rights. Following the last Church Council it was agreed that the 

Leadership Team would carry out a feasibility study regarding the future of our 

buildings.  Whilst the Leadership Team are in the early stages of this, they would 

like to take the opportunity to provide an update on progress to date.

God in Love Unites Us Report - As previously reported, the Church Council are 

currently considering its response to the above report, and most significantly, 

whether to permit our buildings to be used for same sex marriages.  At a 

previous Church Council Meeting, it was agreed that some further reflection 

opportunities would be given for the Church to consider this matter further, 

ahead of a Church Council vote.  A series of open meetings, for anyone within 

the life of the church to attend whether they are a Church Council members or 

not, will be held shortly.  There will be six sessions on a Tuesday evening from 

7.30 to 9.00pm latest.  These will be held on Tuesday 7th, 21st, 28th June and 

5th, 12th and 19th July at Church.

Sabbatical - Our Superintendent Minister, Rev Marie-Anne Kent, is now on 

sabbatical through until the end of August.  In Marie-Anne’s absence, Rev Sonya 

Marshall will have pastoral responsibility for Cornerstone, Rev Rachel Bray for 

PPW and Rev Alex Galbraith for St Francis, and Rev Patrick Evans responsibility 

for Superintendency matters.  Your prayers and support during this time are 

much appreciated.

“Yet those who wait for the LORD will gain new strength; they will mount up with wings 

like eagles, they will run and not get tired, they will walk and not become weary.” - 

Isaiah 40:31 (NASB)

God bless

Patrick

Dear Friends

I know the Southport and Area Schools Worker Trust (SASWT) is close to the 

hearts of many of you. With few children in our churches, their work of bringing the 

gospel to young people in innovative and creative ways is a gift.  We are blessed to 

have the Trust in our town, and I know that you hold their workers, Tabz and Hettie, 

in your prayers.

On Saturday 15th July at Christ Church in Southport there are three events taking 

place under “A Vision of Hope” banner. You are invited go along and support the 

SASWT at this event.  The idea is for Christians across Southport with a heart for 

mission to celebrate the amazing ways HOPE has been spreading throughout 

thousands of young people in our schools this past year.  Then to swap ideas for 

mission in the year ahead.

So on the Saturday 15th July at Christ Church the following will be taking place…

11.00am - 12.30pm - SASW Trust End of Year Schools Celebration featuring the 

voices of Southport’s children and young people.

1.30pm - 3.30pm - Keynote Speakers with inspiring talks and round table 

discussions…come and encourage and share ideas.

3.30pm - 5.00pm - A Time of Worship & Prayer for Southport, led by favourite 

artists from the SonFest family.

The SASWT has recently written to Churches across the town seeking investment to 

help bring HOPE to an emerging generation.  Currently their annual budget is 

£60,000, although year on year they have a £20,000 shortfall.  Thank you to everyone 

who so generously donated to the recent charity bike ride, which with Gift Aid will 

have raised about £9,500.  The SASWT has a heart to extend their ministry with 

young people still further.  To realise their vision they have calculated an annual 

budget of £135,000 will be required.

This week as a Circuit, the Circuit Meeting has pledged £7,500 per annum for three 

years.  The hope is that local Methodist Churches will be able to raise a further 

£2,500 per annum so that the Methodist support will be £10,000 for the next three 

years.

Once again thank you for your support.

God bless

Patrick


